
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
Red Nose Day 2021 is just around the corner and we have decided to join in the fun 
by, ‘Dressing up for fun’.  
  
On Friday 19th March, we are asking for all children and adults to wear something 
funny to school. For example, you could wear a t-shirt back to front, or a jumper inside 
out, or socks that do not match! (Please make sure whatever you wear is suitable for 
outdoor playtimes.)   
  
We will also be asking children to get creative and create funny window art, which will 
be displayed around school.    
  
On this day, children are welcome to wear their named red nose to school. We will ask 
that they keep it in a named box whenever they are not wearing it.  
  
This year, to make it easier (and safer), we ask everyone to support this wonderful 
charity by donating on the following link: https://donation.comicrelief.com/ 

 
  
We appreciate your support and hope that you will have fun helping us raise lots of 
money for Red Nose Day.  
  
Thank you for your support. 

Mrs Boxshall 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://donation.comicrelief.com/
http://www.google.co.uk/url?url=http://www.harrogateclimbingcentre.com/red-nose-day/&rct=j&frm=1&q=&esrc=s&sa=U&ei=tV3sVNTKFo-O7AaTk4D4Aw&ved=0CBgQ9QEwAQ&usg=AFQjCNFbkKzp8F36x8HtSC-Rre73p-dd2A


 

Red Nose Day Information: 
  
What is Red Nose Day?  

 Red Nose Day is a fundraising event run by Comic Relief.  

 Comic Relief is a UK charity which aims to create a just world free from poverty.  

 The money raised is used to transform lives in the UK and around the world.  
Why we’re taking part  

 Pupils learn valuable life skills and gain understanding and empathy for others in the 
world.  

 After a difficult 12 months, it’s a great way to get together for a – socially distanced – 
giggle.  

 Our school can really make a difference to people’s lives.  
  
Where the money goes:  

 £5 could provide school stationery to a child living in poverty in South Africa.  

 £10 could get 40 meals to children and families in need in the UK.  

 £50 could buy a bike for a health visitor in Ghana so they can provide vital health care for  
 hard-to-reach families.  

 

 

 


